Dear,

I am writing to you regarding the Communication on the future of VAT adopted by the European Commission on 6 December. 

It is unreasonable to treat goods differently within the cultural sector, such as music and books. It is also illogical to differentiate between online and offline. This creates confusion for both consumers and businesses and undermines Europe’s digital competitiveness vis-à-vis the USA. 
We believe all cultural goods and services offline and online should be eligible for a reduced rate. The discrimination between books and music should be removed at the very least, and the European digital market should have the same VAT benefits as in the USA. 

This would help make the new VAT system logical and give Europe a boost to compete with the USA.

Yours sincerely, 
